
 

 

DEMOLITION NOTICE 

 

The Demolition Committee of the Municipality of the Village of 
North Hatley met on November 14, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., to rule on 

the demolition request for the following building: 

  

2070 LAKE ROAD, NORTH HATLEY, QC 
(Main building, lot # 5 832 290) 

 
 

At the conclusion of this public meeting, the demolition committee 

authorized 
the demolition of the main building. 

 
 

Any person may, within 30 days of the committee's decision, ask the 
municipal council to review this decision 
 

- by mail to 3125 Capelton Road, North Hatley, QC, J0B 2C0  
or  
- by e-mail to direction.generale@northhatley.org. 
 

Background documents and a slide presentation of the demolition 
project are available for consultation at the municipal office.   
 
GIVEN AT NORTH HATLEY THIS 15TH DAY OF NOVEMBER 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Benoit Tremblay, 
Director General and Secretary-Treasurer 
 

 


